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Dear Parent/Carer  

  

RE: Year 10, South and the City College, Longbridge Campus visit, Tuesday 2nd July 2024  

  

At Bournville we believe in promoting the highest level of ambition for our students. On Tuesday 

2nd July, year 10 we will be visiting South and the City College, Longbridge. The visit aims to give 

students insight into further education and the various study opportunities available to them. 

Students will have the chance to participate in 4 college taster sessions and to find out more 

about college life.  

  

The visit will take place during the school day, between 10am and 2.30pm. Students will be 

transported to the college via coach and will be expected to wear full school uniform. As 

students will be out of school at lunchtime, they must bring a packed lunch and a drink for the 

visit. Any students entitled to a free school meal will have a packed lunch provided.  

  

Places on the visit are subject to the exemplary behaviour of your child as an ambassador of 

Bournville.  Any breach in behaviour prior to the visits may result in your child not being able to 

attend.  

  

If you wish your child to participate in this visit, please return the attached permission slip to Mrs 

Field by Monday 24th June.   

  

We trust that your child’s medical information is up to date, if you believe they need updating 

please contact school to update this information as soon as possible. Students will be required 

to bring any medication listed on the school’s medical information list with them or they will not 

be able to attend the visit.  

  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 3881 or 

r.field@bournville.fmat.co.uk  

  

Yours sincerely,  

   

 Mrs Field  

Subject Leader Careers   
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Reply slip 

RE: RE: Year 10, South and the City College, Longbridge Campus visit, Tuesday 2nd July 2024 

 

I wish my child: ................................................................ Form: .................... to be allowed to take 

part in the above-mentioned visit and having read the information agree to him/her taking 

part.  I understand that while the school staff in charge of the party will take all reasonable 

care of the students, they cannot necessarily be held responsible for any loss, damage or injury 

suffered to my child arising during, or out of, the school visit.  

 

I declare that I have provided Bournville with up to date medical details for my child and if 

treatment is required, I hereby give permission for the staff in charge to act in loco parentis.  

 
 
Signed: ……………………………………….. Parent/Carer    Date: ………………………………… 

 

Please return to Mrs Field by Monday 24th June 

 
 

 


